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12 March 2018 
BOOK FAIR 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The Book Fair will be with us from Monday 26th March till Thursday 29th March, 2018. Please 
see the leaflet in your child’s school bag.  
 
Payments can be made by cash or cheque, please note however we will not accept any payments 
made by card.  
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to look at books with their classes on Monday 26th and Tuesday 
27th March.   
 
Pupils will bring a slip home to show you which books they are interested in buying and if you 
agree to the purchase the slip should be returned to school with exact payment on Wednesday 
28th.  If their chosen books are not available they can be ordered for delivery after the Easter 
Break. 
 
The book fair will also be open during Parental Consultations. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Fiona Macaulay 
Acting Deputy Head Teacher 
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